
This week... 
- we have had been very busy rehearsing our superhero 

songs for our Songfest performance next week at the 

Town Hall. We will be performing our own song ‘Dustbin 

Men’ to other children and teachers from different 

schools. 

- we have been adding 2 groups of numbers to find the 

total; we have also been practising the skill of 

‘counting on’ from the first number and using number 

lines to help us. Wow! 

- we have been practising “posh Year One” handwriting 

too!! We have been really trying hard to write on the 

lines using lead-in lines for cursive handwriting. 

- we have talked some more about stars and the pic-

tures of stars we can make in the sky—known as con-

stellations. 

- WELL DONE TO THE LAST SUPER SENTENCE 

HEROES -  ROBYN HOWARD-WHITE & FREYA 

EDWARDS! 

At home... 
Please continue to support reading at home with your child, completing their green reading log. 

Please complete the Read, Write, Inc. letter formation sheet. Please practise reading the on-

going green/red words, trying to read them on-sight as much as possible. 

‘Make a Dustbin hat!’ - for our performance at the Songfest, we will be performing our 

own song: ‘Dustbin Men’. To accessorise our performance, children will wear hi-vis jackets, 

take along some recycling bins we have made and wear hats! Use the template to create a 

simple hat; make sure you measure it to fit your head and don’t forget to write your name 

on. You could even decorate it with some recycling materials/signs or colours, or leave it 

blank. 

Thank you for your time and support,  

Miss Graham, Mrs Savage, Miss Williams & Mrs Weeks 

Next week… 
- is SHAKESPEARE WEEK. 

- our whole school focus next week will be based on 

learning about Shakespeare. On Monday, each class 

will work in groups with an external poet guest who 

will teach children about ‘A Midsummer Night’s 

Dream’. At the end of the day, all classes will come 

together for a whole school performance. 

- during the course of the week, we will look in more 

detail at ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’; we will retell 

and act out the story and look at some of the key 

characters and settings. 

EASTER BONNET PARADE: WEDNESDAY 29th 

MARCH 

SONG FEST: WEDNESDAY 29th MARCH 

Please return your reply slip ASAP if you have not al-

ready done so. 

EASTER FAYRE: THURSDAY 30th MARCH from 

3.00pm 

JODRELL BANK SCHOOL TRIP: WEDNESDAY 19th 

APRIL £8 PER CHILD Please return your reply slip 

and payment by 29th March. 

Thank you. 

Homework 

Week beginning 20/3/17 
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Miss Graham’s comment: 


